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Dear Friends, 
 
Greetings to you all and we wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Soon we shall be celebrating Christmas and the year will be gone. When we look back in the year we see 
God's hands in our life and ministry. We remember that there are other people who have stood with us 
and prayed for us. Your support has been a great help in our personal life and in the work of the 
ministry. 
 
The war situation we have been in has made life difficult. Inflation is so high that prices of goods in the 
markets have sky rocketed. However with God's help and with your support we have made it to the end 
of the year. "Thank you" to all of you. 
 
On the side of the ministry your support has enabled us to achieve the following:- 
 
1. We have visited church work in Khartoum once, Torit 4 times, Elegu in Uganda several times, and in 
the refugees camps in Uganda several times. 
2. We have bought 4 plots of land for church work, 2 for Juba and 2 for Torit. 
3. We are assisting 1 student in a Christian University in Uganda. 
We are also planning to visit the church in Aweil after Christmas. We have also been able to meet 
Administration and Office expenses 
 
As we look forward to the New Year we know that the Lord will be with us as He has been with us this 
year and you will continue to stand with us as you have been standing with us for the past years. 
 
In closing, we wish you health and prosperity in the Lord. 
 
Blessings. 
 
Nikolao & Tabita Vuni. 
 


